
Thursday, November 10, 2022

Upcoming Events

November
15         PTO Meeting @ NN 6:30
17 Upstander Classroom Meetings
21         Board Meeting 6:30 @ NN
22         Interim Reports Go Home
23-25 Thanksgiving Break – NO SCHOOL
28 Teacher Exchange Day – No School

December
1           Yearbook Sale Starts
5-9        Spirit of Giving
7 Grade 2 Musical @ 7:00
8           Upstander Classroom Meetings
12         Board Meeting 6:30 @  Board Office
12-16    Fill the Bucket Week
12-15 Secret Santa Shop (PTO)
20 Holiday Party
21-30 Winter Break

January
2&3 Winter Break – No School
4 Classes Resume
6 Upstander Movie & Activity
9 Board Meeting @ Board Office 6:30 pm
10 PTO Meeting @ LES 6:30
12 Upstander Classroom Meetings
13 End of the Grading Period
16 MLK Day (No School)
19 Blanket Night – Gr. 3 (6:30)
19&20 Celebrate Success
20 Report Cards Sent Home
23-27 PTO Food Drive Week
26 Parent/Teacher Conferences
30 Waiver Day – No Students
31 Fundraiser at LES Begins

Grade 2 Musical – December 7th at 7:00

CARE TEAM CORNER
The holiday season is quickly approaching.  If your
family could use some assistance  for the holidays
please contact  Family Support Specialists
Rhonda - LES - 330-875-1177 or
Sara Corona - NN - 330-875-2661.

Fall Festival
A special thank you to the PTO and all of the parent volunteers
that made this year’s Fall Festival a huge success. Students and
staff really enjoyed the activities this year. We would also like to
thank Chief Bordner and the Fire Department for passing out
drinks and donuts to our students.

Thanksgiving Wishes
May you and your family have a blessed Thanksgiving weekend!
We are thankful to work with you and your children each and
every day. There will be no classes Wednesday, November 23rd
through Monday, November 28th.  We look forward to seeing all
of the children here on Tuesday, November 29th!

Spirit of Giving and Fill the Bucket Weeks at LES
It is time once again to make a difference in our community as
we celebrate Spirit of Giving Week and Fill the Bucket Week at
our school! We will start with Spirit of Giving Week, which will
brighten someone’s Christmas holiday with Toys for Tots from
December 5th thru December 9th.The following week we will
begin collecting items for our local Community Cupboard. Our
Fill the Bucket Week begins Monday, December 12th as we
partner with the Stark County Hunger Task Force during Hunger
Awareness Month to collect items for our very own Louisville
Community Cupboard.  Our food drive will end on Friday,
December 16th.

Outdoor Recess Continues
The snow will soon begin to fall, and it is time to remember to
send your child to school with a warm coat, hats, gloves, and
boots when appropriate.  When the wind chill is around 20
degrees or higher at 11:00, our students will have outdoor
recess.  All children are expected to go to recess, unless they
have a medical reason that is preventing them from going
outdoors.    Recess is an important time of the day for students
to have a free play break from the work of school as well as a
chance for fresh air.

Water Bottles
Please make sure to send a water bottle with your student each
day. Water fountains are now turned on if a student would prefer
to use it. Students will be able to fill up their water bottle
throughout the day. No pop, juice, tea, etc. is permitted.


